
HILLTOWN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
SPECIAL MEETING 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 2, 2016 
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The special meeting of the Hilltown Township Board of Supervisors was called to order by Chairman John 
B. Mclllhinney at 5:00 PM and opened with the Pledge of Allegiance. Also in attendance were Vice­
Chairman Kenneth Bennington, Supervisor James Groff, Chief of Police, Christopher Engelhart, Township 
Solicitor Steve Harris, Township Engineer C. Robert Wynn and Treasurer Lorraine E. Leslie. 

Motion was made by Supervisor Bennington, seconded by Supervisor Groff, and carried unanimously to 
appoint Mr. Donald D. Delamater to the position of Township Manager. 

Upon motion by Supervisor Groff, seconded by Supervisor Bennington, and carried unanimously, the 
March 2, 2016 Hilltown Township Board of Supervisors Specia l Meeting was adjourned at 5:03 PM. 
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(Note: These minutes shou ld not be considered official until approved by the Board of Supervisors at a 
public meeting). 


